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17th November 2022 

 

Dodgeball festival at Bure Valley School 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

We have managed to secure a place on a dodgeball festival at Bure Valley School, on Monday November 

28th 2022. This festival will be delivered by Mr Morton and Bure Valley PE teacher Mr Pope and is aimed at 

providing a supportive environment for pupils to play dodgeball. 

 

There is no cost for this trip, but I would ask that you respond to this letter by Friday 25th November if you 

do not give photo consent while your child is at the event. Your child can attend school as they would on a 

day that they have PE. Transport to and from the event will be provided by the school. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Morton 

Physical Education Lead 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

Dodgeball festival at Bure Valley School – 28th November 2022 
 

Student Name: _______________________________________________________ 

 

Tick this box if you do not consent to photo permission and use on social media/website by Bure Valley 

and All Saints School while my child is at this event.   

 

Signature of Parents / Carer: 

 

Date: 
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